

TEL : 2712270

FAX : 273717

E-MAIL: warden@stcmount.sch.lk

S. THOMAS' COLLEGE: MOUNT LAVINIA

Warden

: PROF. INDRA DE SOYSA (PhD)

Sub-Warden

REVD. MARC BILLIMORIA BA(Poona), PG Dip. Theol.(Oxon), Dip.Min.(Ripon-Cuddesdon)

28th June 2013

THE THOMIAN SOCIETY

Dear Distinguished Thomians.

I am writing to solicit the help and support of the Thomian Society for a new initiative that seeks to fund the S. Thomas' College rugby programme sustainably into the future.

The idea is to create a S. Thomas' College Rugby Trust that would manage a fund purely for underwriting the rugby program from year to year. A large enough fund would allow us to comfortably finance part of the annual expenses with only the annual interest accrued.

The trustees, made up of the Warden, the Sub Warden and three other trusted members of the S. Thomas' College rugby fraternity, will manage the affairs of the trust. The current Advisory Committee of the S. Thomas' College rugby programme has already pledged Rupees One Million. The target for the fund over the next two years or so is Rupees One Hundred Million.

I hope that the Thomian Society can join this effort and publicize the cause of rugby in a positive way so that we are able to achieve our goal of sustaining Thomian rugby at the highest levels into the unforeseeable future.

Esto Perpetua

WARDEN